
CONSERVATION BOARD                                    AUGUST 25, 2025 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Bryan White, Chairman 

Kim Yourch 

Kasey Pechler 

George Cretekos, absent 

Matt Sousa, absent 

Sonia Phelan, absent 

Paul Dureus, absent 

 

MEETING: 

 

The meeting began at 7:10 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Mr. White approved the July 28, 2025 minutes, second by Ms. Yourch. 

 

NEW MEMBER: 

 

The Conservation Board welcomes their newest member Mr. Kasey Pechler. 

 

DRAFT LOCAL LAW CHAPTER 144: 

 

The members continued the review of the Town of Farmington Draft Local Law Chapter 144 

updates. They reviewed the Conservation Board comments from their July 2025 minutes.   

 

The Conservation Board members have no other comments at this time. 

 

PLANNING BOARD APPLICATONS: 

 

There were no Planning Board applications to review. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on September 22, 2025 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 


